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Reporting Format
	Name of Board/ Group attended : LSCG West

	Date of meeting: 19th May 2016

	Chair of meeting: Sandra Wilson-Low and Carol Manning

	VSF representative: Sandra Wilson-Low

	VSF Contact details
Email: Sandra.Wilson-Low@homegroup.org.uk
Telephone: 07595651327

	Main agenda, discussion points and agenda actions:
Gaye Clarke, Department for Work and Pensions, gave a talk re Universal Credit and Welfare Reform. UC in King’s Lynn went live for single non-householders on 14 March. Great Yarmouth should have gone onto the Full Service on 7 March. There are five offices a month being opened in our region. Lowestoft is next on 25 May. The roll-out probably means King’s Lynn will be last in the East Anglian region. 

DWP can temporarily make payments more frequently than monthly to vulnerable people e.g. those with issues of mental health, drug abuse, homelessness, DV, rent arrears, leaving prison or recent bereavement. People in supported housing will stay on housing benefit.

Concerns raised on how domestic abuse victims will find courage to ‘provide evidence’ to have money split with their abuser – all money could go to the abuser? Agencies have to make sure DWP are aware.

Early Help Hub – This is progressing in the West. There is a fully operating Steering Group driving this forward. Allocations meetings have started to happen and these are every 2 weeks at Vancouver House. For more information on this please contact Teresa Frost or Rob Cole – Early Help Family Focus Managers both based at Priory House.
FSP Update
The paperwork has been changed internally (it is now Signs of Safety based) and staff are using it, with a roll-out to partners in June. Training is being developed that is more interactive, and asks ‘what does a good assessment look like?’ 

FSP Training: 

15 June: Hunstanton Children’s Centre. 

20 June: St James. 

21 June: Royston College. 

6 July Hunstanton CC. 

13 July: St James. 

Book via Nikki King, Assessment & Training Officer in King’s Lynn. Nikki.king@norfolk.gov.uk, Tel: 01553 614919.
New Leeway DVA Outreach Service. Leeway has won funding from the Big Lottery – a five-year contract for three domestic abuse case workers in the West. These will be in place by 4 July to undertake outreach and threshold work.


	Key Issues for the Voluntary and Community Sector:

Engagement with early help and how we build relationships between the statutory provision and the voluntary sector. 
Use of the Family Support Process and a delivery process by the voluntary sector when working with families in the west. This will provide evidence of how we work with families and how others work with families. It will also enable the family to tell their story once. There is support through early help with the FSP process. Contact the process managers based in the early help team. Duty number: 01553 669276 (open from 9am - 5pm to offer advice around Early Help, referral process and a Family Support Plan process). Early Help Process Manager: Rebecca Brown


	Actions for The Voluntary & Community Sector (include dates for actions to be completed)
To attend the NSCB launch dates for the new Threshold guide – Kings Lynn West Norfolk is on the 30th June 2016.

To support all VSF colleagues to attend Family Support Process (FSP) training to ensure understanding and consistency of working holistically with families as part of a multi-agency approach. Dates above 

	Date & Location of next Board/ Group meeting: 21st July 2016 Meeting Room St Edmunds Primary School Kilham's Way, King's Lynn, Norfolk PE30 2HU @2pm

	Date report completed: 21st June 2016


© 2016 Momentum (Norfolk) | Registered Charity 1161839
Email: forum@momentumnorfolk.org.uk
Website: www.momentumnorfolk.org.uk/forum

OFFICIAL
OFFICIAL
OFFICIAL
[image: image2.jpg]ﬁ‘iomentum (Norfolk)

oooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooo




[image: image3.jpg]wNorfolk County Coundil





